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It is a pleasure to write this letter of support and recommendation on 
behalf of Jack Applegate in his run for a seat on the International 
Code Council (ICC) Board of Directors.  
As a State Senator from the State of Oregon and as Mayor where I 
served the community of Lincoln City, Oregon, I have worked with 
Mr. Applegate on key legislation in Oregon and against great odds 
we successfully helped fight a 4-year battle to make certifications and 
rules fair for all code officials in Oregon and to protect local rule 
rights of its cities and counties.  
As we worked together when I was Mayor, I have seen how he has 
been dedicated to the ICC mission and served in numerous code 
development and exam committees. Jack manages a local Oregon 
business as CEO. This experience will serve the board well and 
provide insight on management of private business finances.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Dick Anderson  
Oregon State Senate 
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